Hello Club Administrators,

here is a template that can be used as the wording for the Autoreminder emails that can be generated for each of your subscription types.

You would edit it to put in your Club relevant information and then go  to each of the subscription types that you wish to send a reminder for and paste it in to the “autoreminder” section. (remember to use the paste from word button)

Sample text below

Please contact the Archery Australia Systems Administrator at databaseadmin@archery.org.au for assistance with setting up the autoreminder feature as this needs to be done carefully and a few other settings must be done prior to turning this feature on.

__________________________________________________________________________________

Dear MEMBERFIRSTNAME ,

Member No:  MEMBERMEMBERNUMBER

Membership expiry date:  MEMBERFINANCIALENDDATE

 I am writing to inform you that according to our records your Club Membership is now coming up for renewal.

I can be contacted by email to discuss your membership at,

treasurer@<insertyourclubemail>.com

If yours is a family payment please contact the Treasurer to allow us to set this up for you.

Payment can be made in a number of ways,

 Online Payment Methods -- Via the Archery Austalia website.

Credit Card or via the Archery Australia website and click on the (Members Renew) button. You will then need to enter your Username and Password to log in and pay.  If you do not already have your password then email back to the Treasurer who will supply it to you.  NOTE: There is a administration charge on all credit card payments.

Manual Payment Methods

Cash payments to the Treasurer in person at the Club.

Cheque mailed to the Clubs postal address,  <Insert your clubs mailing address>.

Direct Deposit into the Clubs bank account :  <Insert your clubs bank details here BSB XXXXXX ,  Account Number:  XXXXXXXXX> (NOTE: if paying via direct deposit then you must put your name in the payment reference section and MBR,  SAMPLE  (MBR Smith).  Failure to do this may result in payment not being recognised by the Club.  You must also email back to the Treasurer to inform them you have paid via direct deposit and include the receipt number in your email.

 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the Club and look forward to seeing you on the shooting line.

Yours in Archery,

Treasurer,

<Insert your Clubname>.

